From:

Sent: 15 February 2018 18:48

To: Diver, John

Cc:

Subject: Mansfield Bowling Club/planned boarders

Dear Mr Diver

Thank you again for your time when we spoke last week and my apologies for the delay in getting back to you, I've
been out of the office.

Further to our conversation, below is a photograph of the bottom of the gardens on Dartmouth Park Avenue which
boarder the Mansfield Bowling Club site. It is a little hard to make out, but each garden end wall or fence has a
gate. | can also send you a photograph of our gate in close-up. Just to confirm, we are at 13 Dartmouth Park
Avenue and we and our neighbours have always had access via gates on to the site. This in order to utilise a
dedicated entrance to the tennis courts and to the bowling club generally. We note that the proposed plans for the
development include a continuous fence along the back of our properties and that if this were to be built it would
cut off our right of access. Provision should therefore be made in order to avoid this.

Thank you again for addressing this.

Many thanks

Best regards

www.gdlaw.co.uk



Please be aware of cyber-crime. Where appropriate our client bank account details will be provided to you by the lawyer overseeing your work. We
have no plans to change our bank account. Should you receive a natification that purports to advise a change in account details it is likely to be
fraudulent. In that event please contact the lawyer overseeing your work who will advise the appropriate action.
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anyone else or otherwise use the content of this e-mail or any attachment and should return them to the sender immediately and delete them from your
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